



FRIENDS' FOOT NOTES

January 2020

President's Notes:

Hello and happy new year to all our members! May the year ahead bring you good health, happiness, and time to read! Looking forward to the year ahead and sharing our friendships. Remember to keep smiling, it's contagious!!

Sue Hedman, President

Treasurer's Report:

Bank balance as of 11/1/19	\$9624.82
Deposit Book Sales	76.00
Disbursements Pot Luck Items	-42.58

Bank Balance as of 11/30/19 \$9658.24

Carol Trimble, Treasurer



Minutes from December 9, 2019

There was no regular meeting because of the Christmas pot luck. The activity room was beautifully decorated. Betsy Porter, the new Hospitality Chair, provided "surprise "Christmas bags to six lucky members.

Eighteen members attended. The pot luck included a delicious variety of menu items from main dishes, salads and desserts. The conversation was lively as people shared stories.

President Sue Hedman spoke briefly to honor Torrie Harding. Torrie has been a longtime supporter, worker and advocate of the library. She and her husband are moving to Missouri. We will surely miss her.

Many thanks to all in attendance and especially to those who helped setting up and putting away.

Happy New Year to all.

Jean Larson, Secretary



Members to keep in our thoughts and prayers:

Bill Gaston, Barbara Grillo, Jane Hock and Betsy Porter
If you know of someone to add to our concern list, please contact

Jean Larson or Ann Pendleton at 476-3678

<u>Library Manager's Report:</u>

By: Ann Pendleton

Hi Everyone!

We have got our Young Adult gaming area built and set up for the upcoming gaming computers (Thank you Mountain Village for helping us reach this goal!) We are ready to purchase and set up a new gaming computer. Our goal is to have 2 gaming computers and a regular game computer. When not used for gaming, the area can be used by anyone for writing documents or letters, setting up Excel sheets, Publisher for posters, folders, newsletters, and of course, USING THE INTERNET! By the way, remember we have a GENEOLOGY program that can be used within the library for free.





We've caught quite a few patrons relaxing in our new area!

REMEMBER: Like us on FACEBOOK! Peggy Eagan, our Youth Coordinator, does a wonderful job, keeping the public up on Library Events, new books and DVDs available in the library—plus, too many great things to list.

